Republic of the Philippines
Bangsamoro Autonomous Region in Muslim Mindanao
Ministry of Basic, Higher and Technical Education

Cotabato City

Office of the Minister
REGIONAL MEMORANDUM R g e Ao
No. {2 5 ] OFFICE OF THE MiMISTER
Series of 2022 RELEAIED
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TO : ALL SCHOOL DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS
ATTENTION NURSES-IN-CHARGE
DIVISION SBFP FOCALS

DIVISION TLE COORDINATORS
SCHOOL NURSE REPRESENTATIVE/S

FROM

e uv@
SUBJECT : IN-SERVI NING FOR TEACHI

PERSONNEL IN FOOD SAFETY MANAGEMENT

Date : October 27, 2022

1. The Ministry of Basic, Higher, and Technical Education (MBHTE), through its Health
and Nutrition Unit (HNU) and Curriculum and Instructions Division (CID), will conduct
an In-Service Training for teachers and school health personnel on Food Safety
Management on November 7-10, 2022 (inclusive of travel dates) at Seda Hotel,
Davao City.

2. The participants in the training are the division nurses-in-charge, School-Based
Feeding Program (SBFP) focals, school nurse representatives, TLE coordinators, and
TLE representatives.

3. The training aims to adopt food safety practices for the preparation, processing,
handling, and storage of foods in line with the implementation of the SBFP and
School Canteen Management.

4. Traveling expenses and per diem will be charged to Basic Education Curriculum
subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

5. Should you have concerns or other inquiries, kindly contact the MBHTE-HNU at
mobile no. 0905-081-4291 or email armm.hnu@deped.gov.ph.

6. For information and compliance.
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